No.IPH(A)2(B)6-5/2018

Govt. of Himachal Pradesh

Department of Irrigation & Pubic Health
From

The Secretary (IPH) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh
To

The Engineer in Chief

[PH Department,
Jal Shakti Bhawan,
Tuti Kandi Shimla-05
9 Ov
Dated : Shimla-171002,  the September, 2019

Subject:- Regarding Cancellation of transfer/adjustment of

Shri Mast Ram Chauhan, Assistant Engineers.
Sir,

[ am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say
that Shri Mast Ram Chauhan, Assistant Engineér has been transffered from [PH
Sub Division Swarghat to IPH Sub Division Jhandutta vide this Department’s
Notification of even number dated 06.09.2019, but the officer has not joined at
his new place of posting as yet.

You are therefore, requested to direct Shri Mast Ram
Chauhan, Assistant Engineer to join at IPH Sub Division Jhandutta with in a day

or two days and send complaince report to this office immediately failing which

diciplinary action will be taken against him. .

(Mahm Verma) -

Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No. 0177-2880484

Endst. No. As above Dated:- 30\“4' September, 2019

Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to the:-

1. The Superintending Engineer, IPH Circle, Bilaspur.

2. The Executive Engineer IPH Division, Bilaspur. He is requested to relieve the officer
immediately.

3. The Concerned officer for strict compliance.

(Mahipal Verma)
Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh

Phone No. 0177-2880484



